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NEWS RELEASE 
 

GORILLA MINERALS CORP APPROVED FOR LISTING ON 
THE CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE TOMORROW 

 
Vancouver, BC, December 7, 2017: Gorilla Minerals Corp. (“Gorilla” and/or the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce that the Company’s common shares will 
commence trading on the CSE under the symbol "GOCO" tomorrow, December 8, 
2017. 
 
About the Company 
Gorilla holds mineral claims in B.C. constituting the New Brenda project.  The New 
Brenda Property has been continuously held since the early 1970’s as part of a 
regional land position.  The 10,500 hectare Property has had minimal exploration 
reporting since the discovery of original Brenda mine.  Gorilla sees opportunity in the 
project area for near surface “open-pitable” structural gold systems similar to the 
nearby Elk gold deposit and porphyry copper gold deposits similar to the adjacent 
open-pit Brenda copper mine. 
 
Gorilla is also a joint holder of the Wels project in the Yukon.  The Company granted 
K2 Gold the option to earn a 90% interest (subject to an existing 3% NSR) in the Wels 
gold property.  In connection with the Agreement, to date the Company has received 
three 500,000 share payments from K2 Gold and $250,000. 
 
Private Placement  
On October 30, 2017 – Gorilla announced a non-brokered private placement of up to 
one million (1,000,000) Units at $0.10 per Unit, each Unit consisting of a common 
share and a share purchase Warrant, each Warrant entitling the holder to purchase an 
additional share at $0.15 per common share for proceeds of up to $100,000 with the 
proceeds to be added to working capital. 
 
About the CSE 
The CSE was recognized as a stock exchange in 2004 when it began operations to 
provide a modern and efficient alternative for companies looking to access the 
Canadian public capital markets.  Gorilla joins over 340 Listed Securities who have 
combined to raise $500M in the past 12 months. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Scott Sheldon, President - Gorilla Minerals Corp. 
Telephone: 604.725.1857 
Email: scott@gorillaminerals.com 
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Forward-Looking Information 
This press release may include “forward-looking information” (as that term is defined by Canadian 
securities legislation), concerning the Company’s business. Forward-looking information is based 
on certain key expectations and assumptions made by the Company’s management, including 
future plans for the exploration and development of its mineral properties. Although the Company 
believes that such expectations and assumptions are reasonable, investors should not rely unduly 
on such forward-looking information as the Company can give no assurance they will prove to be 
correct. Forward-looking statements in this press release are made as of the date of this press 
release. The Company disclaims any intent or obligation to publicly update any forward-looking 
information (whether as a result of new information, future events or results, or otherwise) other 
than as required by applicable securities laws 


